
Welcome To Our Practice 
                           
We would like to take this opportunity to thank you for choosing 
our practice. We strive to provide you with the best dental care 
possible and the latest technology available.  If you have any 
questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to ask us. We would 
be happy to help you in any way we can. 
 
It is important you understand our financial policies.  Payment is 
required the day of your appointment. We do not provide extended 
payment plans.  It is standard to have a treatment plan and 
payment arrangement in place before treatment begins.   
 
For patients with dental insurance, we will try and make the claim 
submission process as easy and simple as possible for you. For 
patients with insurance of which we are not preferred providers, or 
that we are unfamiliar, we reserve the right to collect our full fee 
prior to sending a claim.  We will upon your initial visit, make 
every attempt to verify your coverage for you. We will file your 
claims and assist you in any way we can. However, our office 
cannot guarantee that information given to us by insurance 
personnel is accurate or current. This office accepts no 
responsibility for verification errors. It is our legal responsibility to 
collect the full co-pay. Insurance policies are periodically changed 
and it must be understood that our office does not bear the burden 
of cost if the patient is not satisfied with the level of their 
insurance coverage. We encourage you to make a personal 
verification and review your policy coverage. 
 
Please sign as an indication that you understand and agree the 
terms explained above. 
 
Patient’s signature: ___________________________________ 
Date: _______________________________________________   


